
Nancy replied (Mon, 6 Aug at 11:19 PM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

 

HI, 

 

I am not sure what kind of response you are asking for? Clearly I made two personal comments 

on someone’s post. I am not sure the date nor time of these posts as they are not reflected in the 

attachments.  

 

I can say this, I was not attempting to discredit anyone, I was expressing my personal opinion as 

a voter and depending on when they were made they were either made from my personal cell 

phone, iPad or computer.  

 

I am not part of either candidates campaign, or campaign committee.  

 

I want to fully answer any questions you may have but I honestly do not know what you are 

asking.  

 

A concern I have though is that I am being singled out by Mr. Brown because of where I work 

and who I support. Mr. Brown is a supporter of Mr. Berry and has listed me only in the 

complaint, when another county employee made a comment on this same post.  

 

Please feel free to reach out to me and I will try to answer your questions to the best of my 

ability and recollection. 

 

 

Nancy Krajcik 

nkrajcik@hughes.net 
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